WELCOME TO

PAXTON SPORTS CENTRE
AFTER SCHOOL PROGRAM

Dear Parents:

I just wanted to send out this informational letter to everyone who has registered for the program.


Kids should all be sent with a note stating to be on bus #5, please note, they may get moved to bus #3 due to the large number of kids coming to the program.  I am in constant contact with the principal of Paxton Center School and we wait for both buses when this is the case.


Kids should always have with them or leave at the Sports Centre a bathing suit and towel.  We may not swim everyday; however, we always want to be able to have that option.


We will provide snack to the kids.  We offer (pretzels, cheese-its, goldfish, animal crackers, graham crackers, cheese balls, cheerios) and to drink (water, fruit punch, Gatorade, apple juice, grape juice and lemonade).


We have many activities and games for the kids, but homework is first priority.  We provide forty five (45) minutes of homework time for the kids.  Should they not have homework they are required to bring a book to read.   They will not be allowed to play games, this is reading and/or homework time only.  Please make sure your child has a book for this time or is aware they must be doing homework.


When we plan our activities with the kids, we always check to see what time you have written on your registration for pickup.  If you are picking up earlier for any reason, please notify us so that we can have your child ready for pick up.  Otherwise, we may be in the pool or at the playground.  Again, we go by what you have put on your registration form. 


Any child attending 3 or more days of the After School Program will receive an hour of free tennis lessons; we are currently putting that schedule together for the group.


If your child is scheduled to attend and they are not coming, please make sure to call and let us know so we know not to look for them off the bus.
Should you have any question, please call or email

CANDICE ROSS

508-723-4290   /   PAXTONSPORTSCTR@CHARTER.NET
To notify the After School Program,

Call Candice at 508-723-4290
